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Morgan Sindall Infrastructure has secured a contract to complete the detailed design for the
redevelopment of Colindale Tube station on London Underground’s Northern line.

The contract was secured following a mini-competition using London Underground’s Civils & Tunnelling
Framework.

Posting the news on Linkedin, Morgan Sindall Infrastructure wrote: “Our team has developed several value
engineering options to simplify the construction and ongoing maintenance of the station. The result is a
more efficient construction solution that retains the original architectural philosophy linking to the area’s
aviation history.

“Once complete, the upgrades will have created a larger, more accessible and aesthetically pleasing
station, with step-free access from street to platform.
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“By virtue of the new station being located over the existing railway, the works will also release land in the
immediate area for further development and regeneration.”

Click here for more details about Morgan Sindall.

For today’s rail news from railbusinessdaily.com click here.
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